
 

 
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Trip to Kidzania, Westfield – Thursday 31st March 2022 
 
Trip Details: As part of Prince’s Trust programme, we are organising a trip to Kidzania to support 
two of the topic areas we have covered this term, teamwork and managing money. Moving froward 
this will also support our next topic on careers. We hope that Kidzania will give students the 
opportunity to put into practice some of the life skills they have learnt in their lessons in real life 
simulations. 
 
Travel: Travel by train from Carshalton station to Shepherds Bush via Clapham Junction  
 
Cost: £13.50 
 
Requirements:  Parent pay sign up, packed lunch and water bottle. If your daughter is eligible for a 
free school meal, please indicate this on the reply on Parentpay. 
 
Behaviour Expectations Your daughter’s place on this trip is subject to satisfactory behaviour, 
attendance and conduct within school and this will be constantly monitored before the trip. If your 
daughter’s attendance or behaviour is deemed to be unsatisfactory, she will not be allowed to 
participate. 
Whilst on the visit please emphasise to your daughter that she will be required to follow the 
instructions and advice of the Party Leader and other accompanying adults. 
 
Please fill in the permission slip if you allow your daughter to attend the trip. If you wish to discuss 
the trip further please do not hesitate to contact me at kbramson@carshaltongirls.org.uk  
 
Thank you for your continuing support of the learning support department. 
 
School Emergency Contact Number : If you need to get in touch with the trip leader please  contact 
the school trip mobile on 07925655100 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss K Bramson  
Deputy SENDCo 
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